
Washington Energy Committee
December 9, 2010 Minutes

Present: Al, Bob, Johanna
 
November's minutes were approved by consensus.
 
Old Business
 
Solar Project: the pipes are in and they company is hoping to pour 
cement this coming Monday. Town had to provide some extra fill 
because when they took big rocks out they had some holes. Selectmen 
approved the town's provision of fill. Once the posts are in a welder 
will come in and the project will be completed (we hope), by the end of 
December.
 
If we get a photo before Feb. we could include a photo in the town 
report.
Al will be in contact with the school about the educational component 
of the solar installation.
 
New Business
 
Discussed doing another green movie in the spring.
Feb. Bob will be away.
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:35 p.m.
 
Respectfully submitted,
 
 
Johanna Young, WEC Chair


